

Cornwall Proposal Report
May 6, 2019

April 18 –

- Lucy, Terrie and April met in a conference call with Ieva and Joy
- We informed them that we will be able to meet on May 25 and that we will not continue with the proposal process.
- The call lasted about 2 hours and repeated issues that we had already discussed many times – their sense that the Council wants to sell the property and is just going through the motions with them in a way that making it impossible for them to succeed.

April 25

- Ieva wrote email saying the CW proposers group would let us know “soon” if they agree to meet on May 25.

May 1 - 2

- April called Ieva (5-1) because we had not yet heard their decision. Told her that we need response about whether they will meet with Council or not.
- Ieva sent email (5-2) describing conditions for meeting with Council including that focus would be to discuss “our Cornwall Proposal,” that they would accept a facilitator, and that the meeting be closed to general Grail membership.

May 3

- Lucy, Pam, Deborah and April held conference call (Terrie present for part of call) to decide on response to conditions.
- Developed a response and sent it to them
- Appreciated their willingness to meet and acceptance of facilitator
 - Suggested that if we meet for dialog on a heart level, they may speak about their proposal. Council members will listen, not debate.
 - Stated that Council will not negotiate about proposal.
 - Requested their response – yes/no – to meeting by Tuesday, May 7.